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What a week at Mason Road Jr. P.S.!!!

This coming Monday, November 11th, is Remembrance 
Day. Mason Road will be having an assembly that the 
community is welcome to attend on Monday at 10:30am. It will 
be a somber assembly, as opposed to our monthly assemblies 
that are usually much more high-spirited and exciting. 

We will have class and student performances as well as 
learning about what Remembrance Day is and why we honour 
that day specifically.  

Every student and staff will receive a poppy to wear and 
take home. It has been a symbol of Remembrance for over 100 
years. The poppy became a symbol of Remembrance and hope 
for a peaceful future in the aftermath of the First World War.

We had secured an active Canadian soldier to come and meet 
with our students today. He was going to deliver three separate 
assemblies, leading into Remembrance Day, to talk with and 
teach our students what it means to be a Canadian soldier and 
what Remembrance Day means to him.  

Unfortunately, there was an emergency for Mbdr. 
Strachan and he was unable to come to Mason Road today. We 
are hoping to secure him again. We will keep you posted!



         


